
 

 

 
DATE: August 29, 2019 
 
TO:  Edmonton Metro Depot Owners 
 
From:  Jeff Linton, President, BCMB  
 
RE:  Edmonton Metro Depot Meeting – RFA  
   
 
 
The BCMB is inviting a single representative from your depot to attend a compulsory meeting of 
metro Edmonton permit holders to discuss potential new RFAs for the Edmonton area and 
changes to the RFA process. 
 
The meeting will start with dinner and will be held:  
 

• Meeting Date:  Thursday, September 19, 2019 
 

• Meeting Time: 5:00 pm – 9:00 pm  
 

• Meeting Location:  Delta Hotels by Marriott Edmonton South Conference Centre 
4404 Gateway Blvd NW, Edmonton, AB 

 
 
Please RSVP by emailing bballas@bcmb.ab.ca no later than Thursday September 12, 2019 to 
provide Brittany with the name of the representative from your depot that will be attending the 
meeting. 
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